CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
| FILIPINLER BASKONSOLOSLUGU
). ISTANBUL

NOTICE OF AWARD

20 November 2023
Sir,

Please be informed that, upon recommendation of the Bids and Awards
Committee of the Consulate General of the Republic of the Philippines in Istanbul, as
contained in its BAC Resolution No. 30-2023 dated 10 November 2023, the
procurement of Services for the Annual Maintenance of the Consulate’s Official
Vehicle (Mercedes Benz Vito Tourer Passenger Van, Year model 2021) in the
amount of Thirty-three Thousand Two Hundred Eighty-Three and 89/100 Turkish
Liras (33,283.89TL), without tax and inclusive of other lawful charges, is hereby
awarded to your company.

Conforme:

Mercedes Benz Koluman Motorlu Araclar Tic Ve San A.S.
Fatih Mah., Yacgc:k Cd. No. 33
Sancaktepe/istanbul

Esentepe Mahallesi, Blylikdere Caddesi No: 171, Metrocity A Blok, 13. Kat, istanbul, Tirkiye
Tel. No. +90 212 339 0630, Faks No: +90 212 339 0659
Websitesi: https://istanbulpcg.dfa.gov.ph/; Eposta: istanbul.pcg@dfa.gov.ph



CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
FILIPINLER BASKONSOLOSLUGU
ISTANBUL
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NOTICE TO PROCEED

20 November 2023

Sir/Madam,

Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award of 20 November
2023 issued by the undersigned for the Consulate General of the Republic of the
Philippines, your company is hereby given this Notice to Proceed to provide services
for the Annual Maintenance of the Consulate’s Official Vehicle (Mercedes Benz Vito
Tourer Passenger Van, Year model 2021) in the amount of Thirty-three Thousand
Two Hundred Eighty-Three and 89/100 Turkish Liras (33,283.89TL), without tax and
inclusive of other lawful charges.

Very truly yours,

Head of the Procunj,i g Entity

Conforme:

Mercedes Benz Koluman Motorlu Araclar Tic Ve San A.S.
Fatih Mah., Yac_aC|k Cd. No. 33
Sancaktepe/Istanbul

Esentepe Mahallesi, Biiyiikdere Caddesi No: 171, Metrocity A Blok, 13. Kat, istanbul, Turkiye
Tel. No. +90 212 339 0630, Faks No: +90 212 339 0659
Websitesi: https://istanbulpcg.dfa.gov.ph/; Eposta: istanbul.pcg@dfa.gov.ph



